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RE: Support for HB 2199 

 

The City of Creswell supports extending the sunset of the enterprise zone program.  

 

Enterprise zones are one of the only options and the best tool we have to attract 

economic growth and high paying jobs to our small community. Extending the 

program allows us to leverage the powerful economic development tool to draw new 

investments to our region and help retain and expand existing operations.  

 

The City of Creswell is looking forward to using this economic development tool in the 

near future as we grow our industrial sectors.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michelle Amberg, City Manager 


